
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We hope that you all had a lovely half-term holiday! 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Monday 17th June NSPCC Online Safety Parent Workshop 2.00pm 
 

Friday 28th June School Closed for staff INSET day 
 

Monday 1st July               Nursery and Reception Induction Meetings 
 

Tuesday 2nd July           Year 3 Shakespeare performance at The Lowry 
 

Wednesday 3rd July         Summer Celebration Day 
 

Thursday 4th July          Transition Day for Year 6 (Kingsway and Laurus) 
 

Friday 5th July                  Transition Visits start for Year 1 upwards 
 

Wednesday 10th July    Year 6 Show—2.00pm and 6.00pm 
 

Wednesday 17th July       Parents’ Open Evening / Welcome Meetings up to 7.00pm 
 

Thursday 18th July        Year 6 day out to the Crocky Trail 
 

Tuesday 23rd July           Year 6 Party 
 

Thursday 25th July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly for parents and carers 9.15am 
 

PSBP2 Update 
The first phase of refurbishment is progressing well. It is very exciting to watch the  

transformation that is taking place! We use our Twitter account to upload the most recent  
pictures. You can access Twitter through the website or the ParentApp. 

We have just submitted our order for beautiful new furniture to arrive for when we move back into 

 

NSPCC Events and Summer Celebration Day 
This year, for our annual Summer Celebration Day, our theme is mathematics and  

problem solving. Parents and Carers are invited to come along and join in with lots of  
mathematical activities! Also, on the same day, the children will also be participating in the 

 

Sports Days 
Due to the building works and the restricted outdoor space that we currently have, we are holding 

 

Class Organisation for September 2019 

 Reception will be taught as a year group by Mrs. Martin and Mrs. Chadwick 
Year 1/2 will be taught in three classes by Miss Burden, Miss Barry, Mrs. Kates and Mrs. Jordan 

Year 3/4 will be taught in three classes by Miss Armstrong, Mr. Comer and Mr. Copeland 
Year 5 will be taught as a year group by Miss Weate and Mrs. Pickering 

Year 6 will be taught as a year group by Mrs. Evans and Mr. Hall 
 

As always, our mixed age classes are mixed ability and are grouped according to  
friendship. Details about your child’s new class will be sent out prior to our transition  

With very best wishes from Miss Leech  
and all the staff at Cheadle Primary School! 


